
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Verity 

Lake Farm Park Academy  

Hayes  

UB3 1JA 

 

Otter Class 

Lake Farm Park Academy  

Hayes  

UB3 1JA 

 

Thursday 2nd April 2020 

 

Dear Otter Class, 

 

I hope that you are doing well and keeping safe. I am thinking of you all and wish we were 

back in class learning together. I am missing your smiling faces.  

 

I wanted to write to you to let you know I am well and have been busy planning some fun 

and exciting lessons for when we are all back together. 

 

Last week, I was in school looking after some of our 

classmates. This week I have been keeping busy with 

Joe Wicks every morning to ensure I am staying fit 

and healthy! You can also do this at home with me! 

Just find Joe Wicks on YouTube and he goes live 

every morning at 9am. I have also been busy baking 

and cooking as I love to do this in my spare time. I 

have attached a picture of a yummy red, velvet cake 

I made. 

 

I can see some of you have been doing your home learning and logging into MyMaths, Bug 

Club and TT Rockstars to challenge yourself. Keep an eye out for my little messages I leave 

for you to let you know how you’re getting on. Don’t forget you can email me if you need any 

support (year2lfp@theparkfederation.org). Why not send me some pictures of your work? 

I would love to see what you’ve all been up to! 

 

Mrs Ryan says Hi to all the lovely Otters and to remember to keep practising your amazing 

art skills, make a card for someone special or even make a story book. She looks forward to 

seeing you once we are back.  

 

We are both looking forward to seeing and hearing about all the things you have been 

doing. Maybe you could keep a diary of your days at home or make a scrap book with all 

things you have made. 

 

Keep smiling and stay safe Otters, 

 

Best wishes,  

Miss Verity & Mrs Ryan

mailto:year2lfp@theparkfederation.org


 


